
 
 
November 16, 2020 

 

To the Heidelberg Community, 

 

We made it ... the final week of the classes on campus for the fall term. I wanted to take a 

minute and thank the entire Heidelberg community, students, faculty and staff. We made a lot 

of food service adjustments since August, sometimes on the fly and with very little notice. We 

appreciate your patience with us and always telling us "thank you." You truly don't know how 

far that really goes and how much it is appreciated by my staff. They have worked hard, 

especially this term. I could not have done it without each and every one of them. 

  

As we get ready to shut down for break, I want to share our schedule for this week: 

  

Monday, November 16th: 

 Hoernemann Express (located in the Saurwein Power Station) will close after lunch at 
2 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 18th: 

 Rock Creek Café will close after dinner at 7 p.m. This will include all GET applications -
 Hot Tomato Pizza, Hello Bistro and Corner Mercantile, and CINCO CANTINA 

Thursday, November 19th: 

 Don't forget to stop in Hoernemann Refectory for dinner tonight. This 
particular evening's dinner will feature international cuisine. 

Friday, November 20th: 

 Hoernemann Refectory will close at 8 p.m. -- Semester Meal Plan ends 
 The Berg Bistro 1850 will close at 10 p.m. -- Last chance to use any unused "Berg 

Bucks" or Flex Dollars 

 



Saturday, November 21st: 

 The HeidelBean! will open from 7 a.m.-1:30 p.m. Last Chance to use up any 
unused "Berg Bucks" or Flex Dollars. On this Saturday, we will offer some special 
menu options in addition to some OntheGo snacks to grab before you get on 
the road. 

From all of us here at Parkhurst Dining, we hope you have a safe and healthy winter 

break including a happy holiday season. We can't wait to see everyone back on campus in the 

new year! 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Ippolito, CEC, CCE 

General manager 

Parkhurst Dining at Heidelberg University 

 


